From: .

Sent: 27 May 2021 17:20

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2021/1813/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I would like to object to the siting of this huge industrial structure in a
Conservation Area and in sight from much of the Royal Park of Primrose Hill.

Is it not possible to find a more suitable location, perhaps on industrial
land?



